
ONLINE BOTTLE 
TOMBOLA 
BUSBRIDGE JUNIOR SCHOOL
Social Distancing in 2020 means is it not possible to hold a typical bottle tombola 
to raise money for the school. So, this year it will be run online. 

Your chance to win some Christmas drinks, toiletries or anything else!

We would be really grateful if you could support the Bottle Tombola to raise funds 
for the school and in return you could win a fantastic bottle for Christmas! 

HOW IT WORKS 
People donate bottles, pay to enter the raffle online, 
the draw takes place and prizes are allocated. It’s that 
simple. And remember, the more entries you pay for,  
the more chances you have to win 

Anyone can pay online to enter the tombola from today 
up to Monday 7th December. 

£1 for two entries into the tombola. As many entries 
per family as you like. 

Send an email to dljamesuk@yahoo.com confirming: 

1. Your name 
2. Your Class 
3. Amount paid

WHEN
Draw is Tuesday 8th December

DONATIONS
Please bring donations into school 
on Friday 4th December. 
There will be a box outside each of the entrances for you 
to put donations in. Anything and everything as long as 
it is in date and unopened. Examples include alcoholic 
drinks or cans, non–alcoholic drinks, cooking oils or 
sauces, Toiletries, shampoos, bubble bath.

Children will be able to wear mufti to school in 
exchange for their donation on Friday 4th December.

HOW TO PAY
Please transfer all monies electronically:

Account name: Busbridge Church of England 
Parent Teacher Association

Sort Code: 40-22-12

Acc number: 31000047

When paying online you need to put the following 
information in the reference section:  
BOTTLE, your child’s surname and class.   
For example: “BOTTLE SMITH 3B”.

If you have any questions at all 
please contact Delia Woodcock 
on dljamesuk@yahoo.com

Thank you!


